
From: Byron Mikkelson
To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: Bills SB838 and SJR22
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 5:46:35 PM

Stop these two bills.  Please vote NO on these.  Sixteen year olds do not have the reasoning
power or life experiences in order to vote.  Actually, 18 year olds  do not either.  It should be
raised back to 21 unless in the armed services.   Thanks you
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